
 

 
 

Inaugural Public Board Meeting—Board Chair Report 
 
Monday, November 26, 2018 
 
 
Good evening and thank you all for being here this evening. 
 
I would like to begin by expressing my sincere thanks and appreciation to the residents of Burnaby 
for electing us to represent the interests of Burnaby’s public schools as your school trustees.  You 
have entrusted us with the task of continuing to move the Burnaby School District forward, and 
ensuring that we meet the growing and changing needs of our learners. 
 
I would like to extend a special thank you to outgoing board members, Ron Burton, Harman 
Pandher, Meiling Chia and Baljinder Narang, for their dedication in serving the Board for many 
respective terms.  
 
As I welcome back to the table Trustee Larry Hayes, I know that he will join me in extending a 


